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Comments: Forest Managers:

 

Roadless areas within the Forest should remain roadless -- we have plenty of roads already.

 

 

Managers should help ensure that areas recommended for Wilderness designation are managed to preserve the

potential for that status -- no mechanical transportation -- until a decision on their wilderness designation is made.

 

Similarly, please ensure that the character of Wilderness Study Areas are maintained until such time as

Congress renders a decision about their inclusion into the National Wilderness Preservation System.

 

Thank you.

Dave Colavito


